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Hello Everyone, 
 
The end of term 2a has arrived!  Next week will be half 
term holidays, I hope that all Staff and Students have 
some well-deserved down time. 
 
Sorry Year 11, you will be required to come in on some 
days for extra revision, catch up for your upcoming 
exams.  I am sure it will all be worth it when you get 
your final grades. 
 
On Monday this week we welcomed two new students 
to School.  Isabella Hogg (R) and Ava Hogg (Yr 3).  Both 
girls have settled well and we hope that they enjoy 
their time here with us at TBS. 
 

 
 
House Points 
 
The home cup was won this week by Cronks!  
Congratulations! 
 
Our stars of the week were Alysha in Primary and 
Bernice & Ada in Secondary.  Well done girls. 
 
 

 

 
Staff Verus Students Volley ball 
 
At lunchtime today, KS 4 Students challenged the staff 
to a Volley ball match.  The teams turned up in good 
spirits ready to take each other on.  Although the Staff 
tried their best they were out played by the Students 
with a score of: 25-21 and 25-18, winning 2 games to 
love. 
 
Great job all!  Watch this space for the rematch. 
 

 
 

 
 
Reminder 
 
We are celebrating Parent Mental Health Day 
on Wednesday 26th February from 10 – 12noon. Do 
come along and have some tea, cake and join in the 
activities laid on for you if you so wish.  Staff will be on 
hand to supervise your School aged children if you 
need to bring them so that you can have an hour or two 
of relaxation! 
 
That’s it for now! 

Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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Years 1 & 2 have been extremely busy this half term, exploring the story of ‘The Great Race. The 

Great Race have a theme of Chinese New Year which has been the focus for this half term Literacy. 

Year 1 & 2 enjoyed reading the story, comparing it to other Chinese New Year stories by finding 

similarities and difference between them.  

 

During the week between 27th and 31st January we celebrated Chinese New Year. These are some of 

the crafts we did during that week. We discussed how this year is the year of the Snake and what 

the Snake symbolized to the Chinese Culture.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Science theme for this half term have been Microhabitats. Year 1 & 2 have really enjoyed their 

learning about Microhabitats and food chains. We started the term of by exploring our school to find 

out what kind of Microhabitats we have around the area. 

 

We were able to then transfer and extend our learning about minibeast into our new learning by 

learning about where different minibeast like to live and why they chose to live in the place that they 

do. Later on, in the half term we move on by looking at food chains and how all living things depend on 

other living things for survival. 
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To end of our learning about microhabitats, we went on a microhabitat outing to Green Mountain 

which was led by Conservation. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the session at Green Mountain and had 

lots of fun exploring its Microhabitats.    

 

 

 

During our Art lessons we had lots of fun experimenting with colour by blending to create sunset 

backgrounds.  Everyone did an amazing job practicing their blending skills using different resources 

such as sponges and paintbrushes. Here are some of our creations.  
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Notice from Ladybirds Group: 
All parents/carers with children in EYFS are welcome to the following Ladybirds sessions. 
Tuesday 25th Feb at the building in Two Boats, 10:30am - Play and Arts & Crafts (bring donation along with a snack 
and drink) 
Thursday 27th Feb meet up and play at Georgetown Park, 10:30am (bring snack and drink) 

 


